
SENSORY FRIENDLY PERFORMANCE INFORMATION

BEFORE THE PERFORMANCE

● Doors open 35 minutes prior to curtain, to help familiarize patrons with the spaces and experiences
they will encounter while attending this show

● Meet the staff, ushers, and volunteers that are trained to be inviting and accommodating to families’
needs

● Visit our photo wall to see the performers faces prior to the show to see who will be performing
● Sensory regulating toys will be available in the lobby for patrons to borrow during the performance
● Our Management Team and cast members will speak before the show about accommodations

available & who to find if you need assistance

DURING THE PERFORMANCE

● House lights remain on at a low level in the theater during the performance
● Sound levels are lowered, especially startling or loud sounds, while preserving the original sound

quality
● A reduction of strobe lighting and lighting focused on the audience
● Patrons have the freedom to leave their seats during the performance
● Entering and exiting the auditorium will be allowed throughout the performance, we strongly encourage

you to use the side doors versus the center door.
● There will be a live stream of the performance in the lobby that will allow patrons to continue watching

the performance if there is a need to leave the seating area at any point during the performance
● Electronics are allowed for therapeutic use but we wish for the screen light to be turned down and

sound off to not alarm the artists on stage
● Closed captioning monitor will be placed onstage for audience members to view during the

performance
● Headphones will be available for visually impaired patrons with live narration of stage movements and

actions
● ASL Interpreters will be onsite for each performance and located House Left in front of the stage


